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MARINA MANAGER REPORT OCTOBERB“’, 2019

e We had an electrical fire on bérge #2 which has been repaired and
is back in service. ‘

¢ Slip renewal paperwork for 2020 has been compléted and is ready
for mailing in January.

e The Farms market on Thursdays has concluded for this year.
¢ We have started the year end removal of docks and hoists.

e Lak on manpower for this construction work has been and is a
growing concern. '

* We are looking into the ideal of contracting help for construction
seasons.

» Boat ramp concrete repair is being scheduled for end of October,
board approval is requested.

Steve Myer

Marina Manager




